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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-10-07-016 

TO              : ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES 
 

SUBJECT  : VACCINATION CAMPAIGN 
 

DATE      : OCTOBER 7, 2020 

 

Warm greetings! 

 

The Philippine Medical Association supports the Department of Health in its campaign to 

minimize the long-term effects of vaccine-preventable diseases such as measles and 

polio, as cases have been escalating in many areas all over the country and even a 

number of outbreaks reported for year 2020. 

 

Measles Rubella and Polio Drives will be conducted nationwide by the DOH, in partnership 

with UNICEF and WHO, from October 26 to November 25, 2020 (Phase 1) and February 1 

to 28, 2021 (Phase 2). With this regard, we call for your support to disseminate this 

campaign to your respective communities.   

 

Should you have questions, you may contact Ms. Maria Theresa Sumpio of the Health 

Promotion and Communication Service of the DOH at telephone no. (02)86517800 local 

2801 or email address msumpio.hpcs@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you very much for your support! 

 

 

HECTOR M. SANTOS JR., MD, MMHA, FPCS, FPAPRAS 
Secretary General 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President 
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